
Sport at St Paul’s 

Last year was a very successful year at 

St Paul’s with a lot of children partici-

pating in many different sporting 

events.  These events ranged from full 

classes taking part in tag rugby, bas-

ketball, cross country, multi-skills, ori-

enteering and even hula hooping, to 

children being chosen to represent 

our school in both team and individu-

al events.  Please look at our website 

to see all the events  and achieve-

ments from last year. We were also 

extremely proud to gain the School 

Games Gold Award. 

PE 

Just a few reminders: 

No earrings or jewellery  to be worn in PE les-

sons. 

All children will need red shorts, yellow top and 

black plimsolls. 

Key Stage 2 children can wear outdoor PE kit 

(grey joggers, red sweatshirt and trainers) out-

side but they will need plimsolls and shorts and 

yellow tops for indoor. 

If  your child has an injury which prevents  them 

from taking part in PE  please will you ensure 

you send a note into school explaining the  

problem. If a child is active at playtime we 

would expect them to take part in PE lessons. 

We are delighted that Mr Shea-

han is with us again to teach 

some of our PE lessons. He 

brings with him a team of fully 

qualified sport coaches to lead 

some of our after-school clubs 

and to supervise children at 

sporting events. The rest of the 

PE lessons are taught by your 

child’s class teacher.  

Competition 

Please see our website for the Stockton Partner-

ship Competition Calendar. Although we do not 

always attend every competition we do try to 

participate in as many events as possible. Com-

petitions are split into three levels: 

Level 1— all children  in Key Stage 2 can take 

part, these competitions are held at lunchtime 

and in PE lessons. 

Level 2—children compete against other 

schools. This can be a team or individually. 

Level 3— Children win the opportunity by  win-

ning a Level 2 event, this often our gifted and 

talented sports people. 


